
The South 56th Street Reliability Project is a multi-step 
project to rebuild transmission lines and structures 
along 56th Street, from Everett Street to Elkcrest Drive. 
The project will begin in mid-2023, with the relocation 
of overhead distribution lines to underground. Burying 
these lines will improve neighborhood aesthetics, reduce 
impact from vehicle/pole accidents and build upon our 
reliability now and in the future. 

Once distribution lines are relocated, LES will replace the 
large transmission structures and lines overhead. This 
portion of the project will update structures to support 
increased electricity needs for the area and increase 
the span of the lines between structures. The project is 
expected to be complete by December 2025.

A map of the project area is located on the back.

The purpose of this project is to...

l Remove overhead distribution 
power lines and install facilities to 
underground and at-grade equipment. 

l Replace aging transmission 
infrastructure and increase span 
between transmission structures.

l Maintain system reliability. 

Stay informed: 

l Visit us at LES.com/construction
l Follow LES on Facebook, Instagram 	
 and Twitter.
l For more information call 			   
 402-475-4211.

Photos of underground construction

Welcome!

SOUTH 56TH STREET 
RELIABILITY PROJECT 

https://www.les.com/company/construction-projects


S 56th Street Reliability Project: Lincoln,,,  , nNNN e 


	SOUTH 56TH STREET RELIABILITY PROJECT 
	Welcome!
	S 56th Street Reliability Project: Lincoln, NE 


